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Andrew Bochette- Maintenance Technician

It's So Hard to Say Goodbye

As much as we hate to see you go, we do hope 
you enjoyed your stay with us. When the time 
comes, please remember to stop by the Shaw 
Family Housing Management Office, to 
complete the Notice to Vacate Paperwork. A 
written 30-day notice is required, unless such 
notification cannot be made at no fault of the 
resident (i.e. short notice assignment). Thank 
you for your cooperation. 

Fun in the Sun

August 2018 
Newsletter

Bulk Trash is the 2nd Monday of each 
month. Items should be placed at the curb 
either Sunday night or no later than 7am 
on that Monday Morning. However, items 
may be picked up any weekday during that 
week. Our next bulk trash pickup is 
Monday, August 13th.



We are excited to announce we have two new Maintenance 
Technicians 

Andrew Bochette is a native of Sumter, 
SC. He graduated from Sumter High 

School and went on to get HVAC 
certified. Andrew enjoys the construction 

industry, and has worked as a 
construction worker / handyman for the 

past 11 years.

Jerry Johnson is a native of 
Bishopville, SC. He describes 
himself as a very hard worker. 

In his spare time he enjoys 
playing pool. He also has a 

passion for race cars.

We thank everyone that takes pride in their yard 
and participates in making this one beautiful 

community to live, work and play. But a special 
thank you to this quarter’s yard of the quarter 

winners.

7942 B N Elder

7574 B Orchid

7719 Woodbine

7535 Carnation




